

RX-009-001602

Seat No. _____

B. R. S. (Sem. VI) Examination March - 2019

FND - 1 : English : 612

(English Literature & Language Correction)
(New Course)

Faculty Code: 009 Subject Code: 001602

Time : $2\frac{1}{2}$ Hours] [Total Marks : 70

Instruction: All questions are compulsory.

- 1 Correct the following sentences, if necessary: (any fifteen) 15
 - (1) Have you visited a Tajmahal.
 - (2) Neither food nor water were given to the prisoner.
 - (3) Ashish is standing at the bus stop waiting for the bus.
 - (4) Ganga is a sacred river.
 - (5) Each of the soldiers at Pakistan have a gun.
 - (6) Beside English I Speak Gujarati.
 - (7) There was an argument among Bhargav and Vivek.
 - (8) Mr. Johnson is a European.
 - (9) He is a Urdu Poet.
 - (10) The cow as well as Horze eat grass.
 - (11) The cost of these mobiles have increased.
 - (12) Bread and Butter are on the table.
 - (13) The horse and carriage are at door.
 - (14) The poet and the orator has arrived.
 - (15) A committee were appointed to examine the matter.
 - (16) Politics are an easy game.
 - (17) News are too good to believe.

2 (a) Write dialogues between Principal and Rahul on leave.

10

OR

Write dialogues between Urvi and Mona about health.

2 (b) Read the following paragraph and answer the questions given below:

A miser sold all his property and converted it into a great lump of gold. He hid it in a hole in the ground and went to see it and inspect it everyday. Now one of his servants became curious. He suspected that there was a treasure. So, one day, when the miser was away the servant went to the spot and stole the lump of gold. When the miser returned, he found the place empty. He wept and tore his hair. When his neighbour came to know what had happened, he said, "Why do you worry? Take a stone and put it in the same place and think that it is your lump of gold. You never meant to use it.

Questions:

- (1) What did the Miser do?
- (2) Where did the miser hide the gold?
- (3) Why did his servant suspect?
- (4) What did the servant do?
- (5) What did his neighbour suggest when the miser was unhappy?

3 Write short note on of the following: (any one) 10 (a) Character sketch of Orsino. (1) (2) Plot Construction of Twelfth Night. Theme of Twelfth Night. (3) Title - The Twelfth Night. **(4)** Punctuate the following sentences: 5 (1) He is t r Kapoor. (2) He is LLB. Rahul is honest sincere hardworking and brave. (3)Ah what a beautiful scene. **(4)** Who has stolen your pen and paper tell me. (5)It s a nonsense behaviour. (6) 4 Answer the following questions: (any four) **15 (1)** Why is the Duke sad in the beginning of the play? Why is Olivia disappointed? What has she decided? (2) (3) How did Viola reached Illyria? Where did she go? **(4)** Write some sentences about Duke Orsino. **(5)** What happens in the end of the play? **(6)** Write a note on Humour in Twelfth Night. (7) How did Olivia misunderstand both Viola and Sebastian as one? Write some sentences about the (8)

Title - Twelfth Night.

5 Answer the following sentences: (any ten)

10

- (1) Whom did Olivia want to marry?
- (2) Whom did Orsino want to marry?
- (3) Where did Orsino rule as a Duke?
- (4) With whom was Viola in love?
- (5) Who was the maid-servant of Olivia?
- (6) What was the name assumed by Viola?
- (7) Who resembled Viola?
- (8) With whom did uncle Toby plan to marry her niece Olivia ?
- (9) What is the sub-tittle of Twelfth-Night?
- (10) Who saved Sebastian's life?
- (11) With whom did Oliva fall in love?
- (12) Why was Twelfth Night written?
- (13) What is the great feauture of Shakespearean play?